
 

9867 Maple Street 
Chemainus, B.C. 
V0R 1K1 
 
17 February, 2025 

Mayor and Council 
Municipality of North Cowichan 
7030 Trans-Canada Highway, 
North Cowichan, B.C.  
V9L 6A1 
 

Dear Mayor and Council 

Re: Chemainus Health Care Auxiliary’s 125th Anniversary Crosswalk Request 

As you know, and with your support in the fall of 2024, our Auxiliary celebrated its 125th anniversary of 
serving the community with a very public party.  During this celebratory year the Auxiliary would like to 
have the crosswalk, by our very popular Thrift Shop at the corner of Oak and Maple Streets, painted to 
acknowledge our 125 years.  We realise that this requires approval by the Municipality and will require a 
number of steps to achieve completion. 

 

This letter is to request the opening of discussion with a representative of the Municipality to explore 
options and that would achieve approval by Council and the successful completion of this project by 1 
May, 2025.  We look forward to the opportunity and thank you in advance for your possible support. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Susan Beaubier 

Coordinator, 125 Anniversary Celebrations 
Chemainus Health Care Auxiliary 
250-416-0666 
sebeaubier@gmail.com 
 
This letter sent by e-mail to: council@northcowichan.ca  
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